
PUBLICATION OF NEW EDITION OF THE ADMIRALTY MARITIME SECURITY  

CHART Q6111 – PERSIAN GULF AND ARABIAN SEA, STRAIT OF HORMUZ  

Reference: UK Hydrographic Office NTM Weekly Edition 26 - Dated 30 June 2022 

A New Edition (NE) of the ADMIRALTY Maritime Security Chart (MSC) Q6111, Persian Gulf 
and Arabian Sea, Strait of Hormuz will be published on 30 June 2022. 

The chart has been reschemed and updated to include the boundaries of the reduced High-
Risk Area that was announced in September 2021. 


